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opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good Afternoon,

| wanted to take a moment to express our satisfaction with the services provided by AutoSolve
for the City of Americus, particularly the exceptional work of Jeff Turner.

Jeff has been instrumental in our ongoing Comp and Class study, demonstrating a high level of
professionalism, thoroughness, and expertise throughout the process. His dedication to
keeping our committee informed at every step of the way has been greatly appreciated and
has contributed significantly to the smooth progression of the project.

I must emphasize that while our study is not yet complete, Jeff's contributions have been
invaluable thus far. At this time, | regret to inform you that | do not have any documents to
share regarding the study's progress. However, | am confident that with Jeff's continued
efforts, we are on track for a successful outcome.

We are thoroughly pleased with the quality of work Jeff has delivered and his proactive
approach to addressing any issues that arise. Based on our experience, | would
wholeheartedly recommend AutoSolve as a vendor of choice for any similar projects or
initiatives.

Best regards,

Ola O. Terrell-Jordan, MPA
Human Resources Director

Email: oterrell-jordan@americusga.gov
Phone: 229-924-4411 ext. 248

101 W. Lamar Street
Americus, GA 31709

www.americusga.gov

From: Jerry Cantrell <jcantrell@madeirabeachfl.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:01 PM
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To: Ola Terrell-Jordan <oterrell-jordan@americusga.gov>

Cc: VanBlargan, Clara <cvanblargan@madeirabeachfl.gov>; Lara Hooley
<LHooley@madeirabeachfl.gov>

Subject: RE: Questions Regarding AutoSolve's Classification and Compensation Study

Ms. Terrell-Jordan:

The City of Madeira Beach is evaluating RFP responses for classification and compensation.
Based on our RFP, we believe the City of Americus is currently in the process of conducting a
comprehensive classification and compensation study with AutoSolve. If the study is
complete or if there are drafts, would you be able to share a copy of the classification and
compensation study conducted by AutoSolve? Also, would you mind answering these
questions regarding AutoSolve:

1. After completing the compensation and job description analysis, is there anything that
you realize you’ve overlooked?
Do you have a copy of job descriptions and the job classification that could be shared?
What would you do differently if you needed to complete an analysis again?
Are there experiences you’d like to share?
Would you use this company again?
Are you satisfied with the results?

o0k

Any assistance you could provide would be appreciated. My cellis 770.833.7771 should you
like to discuss these questions or requests.

Cheers,
Jerry Cantrell, MS ESPG
City of Madeira Beach

Chair - Civil Service Commission
727-391-9951

Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses are public
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records
request, please do not send electronic mail to the City of Madeira Beach. Instead,



contact the appropriate department/division.



